
CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Expression of Interest (EOI) for Procurement of Consultancy Services  
 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender placed on  

Newspapers, and posted on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-09/02/2019-2) and PPRA’s website 

(Ref:TS398911E) be treated as cancelled.  

 

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 

 

Divisional Head 

Procurement Division  

Logistics, Communication & Marketing Group  

National Bank of Pakistan 

3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi.  

Tel: 021- 99220331, 99220434, 38902435, 38902533,  

 


